
DEPARTMENT NOTICE 

Towing of Vehicles 
(Rescinds DN 20-076) 

21-178
12/28/21

Effective immediately, Department Notice 20-076 "Towing of Vehicles" is rescinded. As the 

city of San Francisco and surrounding areas start to resume their normal business hours, 

members are to resume normal operations and enforcement of towing vehicles. 

� 3� 
WILLIAM SCOTT 

Chief of Police 

Per DN 20-150, all sworn and non-sworn members shall electronically acknowledge this Department 
document in PowerDMS. Members whose duties are relevant to this document shall be held responsible 
for compliance. Any questions regarding this policy should be made to sfpd. writtendirectives@sfgov.org 
who will provide additional information. 

Safety with Respect 


	Page 1

